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Puerto Rico  Update  

Since 2012, we have been 
able to take twenty-six 
groups to work in Puerto 
Rico.   In February of 2020 
we took our 25th team with 
another group of thirty 
people  ready to go in 
April of 2020.  This would 
have been our single 
biggest group we had 
taken to the island. Plane 
tickets were booked and 
everything scheduled, but 
God had other plans for 
us.  As you know, there was 
a world wide pandemic 
that made it  ineffective 
to try to minister on the 
island.  As things began 
to reopen we stayed in 
contact with the churches 
here and in Puerto Rico.  

From April 19-26, 2022 a 
group of eleven people 
were able to minister 
with and to Iglesia 
Bautista Berea and 
Iglesia Bautista Nueva 
Vida.  We were able to have 
a Bible club in the 
projects as well as 
distribute 10,000 John & 
Romans with invitations 
to both the Bible club as 
well as a Friend Sunday 
that week.  It was 
wonderful to be back in 
Puerto Rico.  They are 
such precious people. 
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Pagano Family Update 

We are thankful that two 
more churches have taken 
us on for support. It is a 
blessing to be able to 
work in the shop every 
week!  

This spring we were able 
to celebrate our 24th 
wedding anniversary 
with a weekend trip to 
Door County, WI. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Over the summer we are 
spending some time with 
our son, who finished his 
first year of college, and 
preparing our older 
daughter for college in 
the fall. Our youngest 
will be a high school 
senior! 

~Joe and Jendi 

jpagano@wyldewood.org  

Modernize Our Machinery 
(M.O.M.) PROJECT UPDATE  

 

We have received   

$26,000 in matching  

donations so far towards 

our goal of $40,000!! 
to see pictures  

from Puerto Rico 



One roll of paper will print: 500 Bibles or 
2,000 New Testaments or 10,000 scripture 
portions! A roll of paper costs $920, please 
help us!  We are currently working on    
Chichewa for Malawi, Africa .  

Donations can be made online by going to 
bps.wyldewood.org 
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One of the great partners of our Bearing Precious Seed ministry here 
in Oshkosh, Wisconsin, was Mrs. Linda (Jones) Slager.  She and her 
late husband, Richard, were instrumental in buying some of the first 
equipment for our ministry in the early years.  On April 17, 2022, 
Linda went home to be with the Lord.  Her family asked that instead of 
sending flowers, people would send donations to our print ministry 
in her honor.  We are humbled and thankful that this faithful servant 
of God honored Him and His word in her lifetime and her family 
honored her in this way as she passed from this life to her eternal 
life in heaven.  

Prayer Requests: 

 That God will send a young couple to join  
us in representing the BPS ministry. 

 That God will keep the Carpenter and 
Pagano families safe as they travel to  
present the ministry. 

 For the logistics of shipping the Farsi New 
Testaments to Iran. 

 That God will continue to  provide the 
funds for projects. 

 Our present projects: English, Farsi, 
Chichewa, Pashto, Dari, and Tetum. 

Answers to Prayer: 

 Scriptures we produced are done and on 
their way to Kenya, Africa. 

 Scriptures for Iran are finished! 

 The Carpenter and the Pagano families have 
been blessed with more supporting 
churches. 

 Isaiah Carpenter’s health continues to 
improve. He has had no seizure like 
episodes since the beginning of the year. 

 Chichewa project is going as planned 
thanks to many volunteers. 


